
   
 

 

To: Behavioral Health Treatment Providers 

From: IEHP – BH 

Date: January 23, 2025  

Subject: UPDATE: Behavioral Health Treatment (BHT) Authorization Requests 

 
 

Please note the following updates to IEHP’s BHT authorization request online form: 

 

• CPT codes field is now open entry, instead of choosing from a set of approved codes.  

• Quantity is now fillable to submit the number of units for each requested code. 

o The code quantity should be submitted in terms of units per 6 months.  

 

Example: The quantity for the HCPC H2019 is 2080 units, which is equivalent to 20 hours per week.  

An equation can be used to convert hours of treatment to number of units:  

 

• # of hours per week x 4 units x 26 weeks = Qty 

or 

• # of hours per month x 4 units x 6 months = Qty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: Codes and quantities are subject to review. IEHP may telephonically outreach to BHT Providers to 

confirm any discrepancies in HCPC quantities. Please respond same day to prevent delays in processing 

authorizations.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 

http://www.providerservices.iehp.org/

